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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 1995

Present: Commissioner Barbara R. Thompson, President
Commissioner D. Christian Brugman
Commissioner Paul W. Chesser
Commissioner Frances P. Eagan

Commissioner Lawrence D. Jarboe
Edward V. Cox, County Administrator
Judith A. Spalding, Recording Secretary

FISCAL YEAR 1996 BUDGET REVIEWS

The Board of County Commissioners reviewed the following Fiscal Year 1996 Budgets:
TRICO; Soil Conservation Service; Tri-County Community Action;, Tri-County Counclil;
Developmental Center, Southern Maryland RC&D Board; Health Department; and Office on

Aging.

ANNUAL REPORTS

Community Health Advisory Board
Present: Joe Gough, Chair

Mary Harless

The referenced individuals appeared before the Commissioners to present the 1994 Annual
Report for the Community Health Advisory Board. The group reviewed its purchase which 1s to
deal with current and future health needs of the county. Mr. Gough explained the Board will
make is main focus on two issues: stroke and infant mortality. Another issue of interest to the
community 1s the issue of traffic fatalities.

A copy of the report is on file in the Commissioners' Office.

AIDS Task Force

Present: Mary Novotny, Chair
Diana McKinney
Elizabeth Reisman

The referenced individuals appeared before the Commissioners to present the 1994 Annual
Report for the AIDS Task Force. Mrs. Novotny explained the role of the Task Force and pointed
out that education is one of the most important issues facing the group.

A copy of the report is on file in the Commissioners' Office.

Mental Health Authority
Present: George Roberson

Pete Lambert
Marilyn Carifi

The referenced individuals appeared before the Commissioners to present the 1994 Annual
Report of the Mental Health Authority. Mr. Roberson reviewed the establishment of the group in
1991 which was originally a health core agency. Ms. Carifi reviewed the group's purpose and
pointed out the many activities and involvement of the group. In closing Mr. Roberson pointed
out that the Mental Health Authority will also be looking into youth-related issues.

A copy of the report is on file in the Commissioners' Office.

ADJOURNMENT
The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.
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